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San Diego Superior Court Jury Service 
Dismissed through June 12, 2020 

 
Due to the on-going COVID-19 pandemic, jury trials are suspended through June 15, 
2020.  
 
Currently, no jurors have been summoned for dates past May 23, 2020. Individuals who 
deferred jury service to a date between May 26 – June 12, 2020, will not need to report, 
and jury service will be considered complete.  
 
Anyone who deferred their jury service for a date after June 12, 2020, please monitor 
the Court’s website for additional information. 
 
People who originally had jury service scheduled during the Court’s closure date range 
(March 16 – May 22, 2020), but deferred it to a date after June 12, will receive a new 
jury summons for a later date. 
 
For information on the Court’s operations during the COVID-19 pandemic, please visit 
sdcourt.ca.gov/coronavirus. 
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